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The Minnesota Governmental Relations Council strives to create an inclusive environment within our 
membership and at the Capitol, where diverse voices are active in all aspects of our organization, where 
all individuals are treated fairly, and different viewpoints, opinions, thoughts, and ideas are encouraged. 

 
We recognize that differences and diverse backgrounds bring richness to our work environment, and we are 
committed to making the profession more inclusive while cultivating a diverse pipeline of government 
relations professionals. 

 
 


